
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

15th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of term!  

 

Diary Dates 
Friday 15th December: End of Term 2 – Merry Christmas! 

Tuesday 2nd January: INSET day (school closed to all pupils) 

Wednesday 3rd January: Start of Term 3 for all pupils 

 

Girls’ Football Team 

Congratulations to the girls’ football team who beat Peacehaven Heights yesterday 

evening! And well done to Billie who scored the only goal of the game.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

I hope you have a great Christmas and New Year!  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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